
 
PARKING INSTRUCTIONS FOR MIFLC PARTICIPANTS 

 
Auburn University Parking Services is allowing MIFLC participants to 
park for free on the second and third floors of the brand-new parking 
deck (see the picture) next to the Auburn University Hotel and 
Conference Center located on College St. near Thach Ave. This deck is 
just across the street from the Mell Classroom Building where the 
conference sessions are being held.  Parking Services will not ticket cars 
parked there on Thursday afternoon thru Saturday morning, October 
10-12. 
 
This parking deck is very convenient for MIFLC attendees. Please use it 
to avoid being ticketed for unauthorized parking elsewhere on campus. 
 

 


